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From: Ian Legg

Sent: 02 May 2018 21:48

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Rother Valley Railway (Bodiam to Robertsbridge Junction) Order
Dear sir,

I am writing in support of the Rother Valley Railway's proposal to rebuild the Railway line from Robertsbndge to
Bodiam. This will allow trains to run through to Tenderden.

I travel from to Tenterden several times a year and having the link re-instated will make my journeys much
easier and therefore | will do them more often. | stay a few days in the area and therefore contribute to the local
toursim economy. Many other people will also do this.

I know some people who are now elderly and less willing to drive who live in Tenterden and will, when the line re-

opens, be able to travel by rail.

| therefore support the proposal for the line.

Yours sincerely,

lan Legg
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